MT. ATRY GARDEN CILUB--December 10, l987

The December meeting was held at the festively decorated
home of Peggy Martin. Seventeen members attended. Before
beginning the meeting, Peggy showed the various arrangements she
had made that were displayed on the first floor. The minutes
were approved as read. Mary Ellen Haegy reported for Julie
Harrison, our treasurer, that the balance on hand is $861.74.

Civic Development--Betty Abercrombie reported that bulbs will be
planted at the park soon.

Federation Delegate--Ann Williams reported on the November
federation meeting where Xmas arrangements were demonstrated.
She also noted several upcoming events including the frostbite
seminar and the District I fashion show.

Ways and Means--JoAnn Davis spoke about the successful Xmas sale.
She thanked the club members for their generous support. The

grand total at this time is $546.55. She still has pecans for
sale.

New Business--The Club Christmas Party will be held on
Friday, December 18 at 7:00 o’clock P.M. at the home of Joyce

Myers. Each person was asked to bring a gift not to exceed $5.00
for a gift exchange.

Betty Abercrombie suggested that we share our new found
wealth with less fortunate persons. A discussion followed of
ways in which this could be accomplished. Mary Ellen Haegy made
a motion that we donate a basket not to exceed $50.00 to a needy
family. Ann DeBoeser seconded and it was unanimously carried.
Betty and Peggy Martin will work on this project.

Ann Williams, our program chairman, introduced Peggy Martin
who proceeded to execute an informative Christmas design program
followed by refreshments.



